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Thursday 28th November 2019 

 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
RE: Selection for ‘Gifted and Talented’ sports session 
 
 
I am delighted to say that your child has been selected to take part in a ‘Gifted and 
Talented’ sports session. The session is run by a company called PESSN which 
stands for the ‘PE & School Sports Network’. 
 
Morningside Primary School is committed to providing the best possible learning 
opportunities for all pupils. Within the context of this broad aim, we strive to provide 
support for those who are ‘Gifted and Talented’ in Physical Education (PE) and Sport 
/ Dance. 
 
The purpose of this session is to: 
 

 identify and support Gifted and Talented pupils within Physical Education and 

extra-curricular 

 set Gifted and Talented pupils targets which encourage them to work to their 

full potential within school  

 help with the selection of pupils for sports competitions 

 identify pupils for Gifted and Talented/sports clubs around the Borough 

 encourage the expression of talent and empower pupils to recognise the 

benefits and challenges of being a talented performer 

 identify and support Gifted and Talented pupils who have the ‘potential’ to 

perform at a higher level 

 
The session will be taking place next week on Wednesday 4th December 2019. 
There will be 20 pupils taking part from across Years 4-6. The session will run from 
9:15am – 11:15am within normal school hours.  
 
Please ensure your child brings their PE kit with them on this day with suitable 
trainers. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding this letter then please don’t hesitate to 
speak to me in the back playground after school.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Rob Goldsbrough 
PE and Games leader. 


